
Important Information.
Changes to The Ring Road.
A significant part of the redevelopment work at Junction 6 Coventry 
City Centre Ring Road is now complete. The bridge deck improves 
links between Friargate and the City Centre having removed 
the raised roundabout and built a 100 metre wide bridge 
across the ring road junction, creating a new road layout 
and a public boulevard linking the railway station 
through Greyfriars Green directly into Bull Yard.

Please note: Warwick Road, when travelling 
from New Union Street direction towards 
the new junction, will be for buses, taxis 
and cyclists only. All other vehicles will need 
to turn right into Greyfriars Road. This is 
monitored by an enforcement camera and 
any vehicles using this road, will be issued 
with a fine. 

We don’t want you to receive a fine when 
you drive to our office, so please familiarise 
yourself with the information below and the 
directional arrows on the map. By Inbound 
we mean heading towards the City Centre, by 
Outbound we mean heading away from the City 
Centre towards the ring road.

Arriving to our Office

Drivers approaching the City Centre from the ring road should 
exit on the slip road at Junction 6, from either direction, and turn 
onto Warwick Road heading Inbound, and then turn right into our car 
park, but should not drive through the Bus Gate (between the two sign posts).

Pedestrians can safely walk from Station Square using the new pedestrian walkway and zebra crossings all the way to our office on Warwick 
Road. No change to access walking from the City Centre.

Leaving our Office

Drivers can turn left or right on exiting our car park.

Pedestrians can safely walk from our office on Warwick Road using the new pedestrian walkway and zebra crossings towards Station Square. 
No change to access walking towards the City Centre.
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